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March 02, 2023 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL (mdavidge@box733.com) 
SagamoreHill of Kansas City Licenses, LLC 
Attn: Matthew Davidge  
888C 8th Avenue  
Suite 733 
New York, New York 10019  
      
      Re: WXSL-LD, St. Elmo, IL 
       Facility ID No. 184764 
 
Dear Mr. Davidge: 
 

As you are aware from past discussions, we have determined that WXSL-LD is causing 

interference with the Southwestern Electric Cooperative, Inc. (“SWECI”) radio communications, 

which are used by SWECI employees in furtherance of SWECI’s obligations to provide safe and 

reliable electric service to its customers.  It appears that, in spite of your efforts, the interference 

is still present. Accordingly, we urgently request that you take all steps to modify your license so 

that the interference and associated public safety and service concerns can be obviated. Please 

send me a copy of any and all filings you make with the Federal Communications Commission.  

  

       Sincerely yours,   
 
         
       __________________________ 
       Bobby Williams, CEO 
       Southwestern Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
 




